
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Drinking Fountain Placement 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the July 6, 2021 City Council meeting, the donation of a drinking 

fountain from ArtOrg was accepted and approved.  The Park Board 

discussed placement of the drinking fountain at their June 2, 2022 

meeting and a motion and approval was made to place the drinking 

fountain at Two Rivers Park near the Veterans Memorial. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to place the donated 

drinking fountain in Two Rivers Park as recommended by the Park 

Board. 


